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March 12, 2021


Dear Members of the Committee,


The Alaska Charter Association is a statewide association of charter fishing operators, 
lodges, and charters for hunting transport opportunities in Alaska. 


Mike Flores has been a member of our board of directors for many years, and has 
extensive experience bringing the Alaskan outdoor experience to the public.


He has a long history of constructive engagement with fish and wildlife management in 
Alaska. We fully support his nomination for reappointment to the Board of Game.


Thanks for your consideration.


Respectfully,




Jim Martin

Executive Director
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